Levesque, Jennifer

From: Tiffany Green

Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 1:02 PM
To: cityclerk

Subject: Regarding item # k.4. 21-467

Dear City Council,
| want to show my support for the arbor alley easement being abandoned to so the property owner can fix up the
property for the United Way Community kitchen. The Arbor Alley has been a problem for some time and it would be

nice to see it become a safe place for all of us in downtown. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

500 Block business owner.

Sent from my iPhone
[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]





